Welcome to Year 6





We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Year 6 in September when we will have lots of new and interesting things for you to learn. It was lovely to meet you all on the transition mornings where you made a very good first impression.

Our school motto is 'We can do all things'. In Year 6 we see the true potential in all of our pupils and we strive to do our very best at all times. As Senior Pupils, you are there to set the right example to the rest of the school and to follow our Wardley Way demonstrating friendship, trust, respect perseverance and courage at all times.

Together, we will have a fantastic year where your final memories of our school will be created.

Class Teachers & Support Staff

Mrs K. Walker



Mr D Foster



Mrs E Mcleod



Morning drop off



This is the main entrance to the Year 6 classroom. The door will be opened at 8:40am for you to filter into the classroom.

At home time, the children will exit through this same door. If you are waiting to collect your child, please wait on the seats under the shelter or stand on the playground.

Our classroom



Our classroom is lovely, large space where pupils thrive. The information on our walls is there to support your learning and the staff are there to help you to reach your potential.

We have a safe and friendly environment where everyone is respected and listened to.